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We are excited to share a unique September Coffee Talk for members – we will be meeting in 

person for those who wish to do so at Mid-Ohio Food Collective; we will also have the Zoom 

connection open for those who cannot join in person.  

As part of the meeting, we have a tour scheduled of the Mid-Ohio Food Collective facility, 

followed by a volunteer shift; We hope that you are able to join us!  

For those from outside Central Ohio, if you would like to do something similar with your local 

food bank, please contact Tim White with Mid-Ohio Food Collective at 

twhite@midohiofoodbank.org  and he will help you get something set up.  

Thank you for your interest. We hope to see you in person or via Zoom on September 24! 
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